PUTNAM NORTHERN WESTCHESTER BOCES
TECH SOUTH
HEALTH ACADEMY

NURSING ASSISTING

June 9th 2016
Dear Parent and Student, 


Welcome to the Nursing Assisting program here at TECH SOUTH.  Congratulations on a successful school year 2015-2016.  We are looking forward to you coming to Nursing Assisting in the fall of 2016. Attached is the Nursing Assisting Handbook with a lot of information about the course, uniform, skills, and certification test at the end of the year.   Please find 4 pages of physical forms that needs to be filled out by your pediatrician for the first day of school.   Each student is required to have updated immunizations, fall influenza immunization and a PPD placement for screening TB.  These requirements are standard in any health care facility.   We will be starting our clinical rotations in early November.   Our students wear a navy blue scrub top with white pants.  You can find these items online, Walmart or at a uniform store.  A complement workbook is required and will cost around 25 dollars which we will collect money for in the fall. 
Please Note:

1)  Students that meet attendance and grade requirements can take the New York State Prometric Nursing Home Nurse Aid Certification exam.   
2)  This certification exam costs 115 dollars, which is paid for by the students.  
3) If your student has an IEP there is an ADA Accommodations Packet that would need to be filled out by your homeschool to ensure required accommodations are in place. 

4) If the student is eligible for free lunch please send documentation from your home school on the first day of school.  
5) Please be aware that students need to have a social security card and a picture ID with a signature to be able to take the certification exam at the end of the year.  This can be a Motor vehicle permit or license, or a valid passport. 
6)  Additional information will be available on our Schoolwires website,   http://pnwboces.schoolwires.net  Look under the   instructors Collins/Farlow.

Have a great   summer and see you in September.  

Any questions   please email us at vfarlow@pnwboces.org
Ms. Collins RN   MSHed
Mrs. Farlow RN MSN
Mrs. Ordonez 

